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 NEWSLETTER 2024 

Welcome back to another busy term!  
 
The final summer half term is suddenly upon us and there’s still lots more to share about our learning here at 
Hogarth Academy.  
 
In it to win it!  
We are starting the term off with a real push on attendance. Children in school every day on time, will have a 
raffle ticked entered a prize draw to boost our attendance as we start the long summer term two. Mrs Bassett, 
the LEAD attendance officer is also in school offering support to families to improve their attendance this week. 
Well done to Year 3 who have won the attendance this week with 98.8% and well done to all the lucky raffle 
ticket winners today! 
 

Countdown to our journey to Mablethorpe!  
Please ensure you return your permission slips. 

We are now counting down the days until we go to the seaside. Fingers crossed this year for good 
weather. Each class has something to learn at Mablethorpe as part of our Geography learning. It is a 
long day but a great day!  

You MUST ensure your child is at school for 7.50am. 
The buses WILL leave at 8.00am promptly to make the most of the day. We will be leaving Mablethorpe 
around 2.30pm and traffic depending should be back at school for 4.30pm. If we get delayed due to 
unforeseen circumstances the office will text parents to this effect.  
Please ensure you are on time to collect your child; we will disembark from the coaches onto the school 
field for collection to keep everyone safe. Please do not park directly outside school that evening as it 
makes if difficult for all the coaches to park up. Thank you to all the staff accompanying the children 
on this journey and giving up additional time to support our children on this fabulous experience, it is 
appreciated.  
Children MUST come in their school sweatshirt but may comfy tracksuit bottoms/ skirts or shorts and 
trainers. 
Children WILL NEED …  Children will NOT NEED …  
A packed lunch with a snack for the return 
journey  

Spending money  

A full water bottle  Mobile phones  
Sunhat and cream to apply themselves and coat.  

 
SENDCo Drop in Mornings  
As of next week, Monday 10th June 2024, we are running drop in mornings to give you the opportunity to meet 
with Mr Stewart and talk about all things SEND. The drop-in sessions will run every Monday 8-45am until 
9.15pm in the meeting room.  If you need a longer time with Mr Stewart to discuss the needs of your child, 
please book in with him for some time on a Monday morning, if possible, as this is his specified SEND lead 
time. Thank you. 
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Diary Dates for the term ahead!  
10 SEND drop ins start  

 

13 Cake sale for Ice cream and donkey rides – school council – 3.15pm  
21 Cake Sale for Ice creams and donkey rides – school council -3.15pm  
24 New Parents September 2024 meeting in the hall 2.00pm   
25 Athletics Y5 MC tbc 

26 EYFS trip to Twycross  
2 Nottingham Academy Y6 transition day  
3 Nottingham Academy Y6 transition day 

4 Cake Sale for Ice creams and donkey rides – school council – 3.15pm  
5 Reports out today to parents  
9 EYFS Sports day 10.30am and 2.00pm  
10 Stay and Play PM new reception  
12 Sports day Y123 AM   Y456 PM  
16 Mablethorpe trip 

19 MOVE UP afternoon to new classes and teachers  
Y6 Prom after school  - please let us know if you can help in anyway 

23 EYFS graduation 2.00pm  
25 Year six leavers assembly 2.00pm  
26 Gold Award Assembly and school closes for the summer holidays and re- opens   

Monday 2nd September to all children in Y1 upwards. 
New reception children will be informed at the meeting of their start dates.   

 
 

Fundraising for Donkey Rides and Ice creams for all!  
The school council have the massive challenge of raising money towards the cost of donkey rides and ice cream 
for every child that wants one on the Mablethorpe trip and ice creams on the EYFS trip to find the Gruffalo! 
They will be setting up cake sales and fun events for the children to enjoy and raise money at the same time, 
so please try and support where you can. they need approx. £600.00!  
 
 
Art Week  
This week all the classes have been developing their art skills and knowledge based on several artists looking 
at the beach. We will create an art gallery as soon as we can to share the amazing outcomes. 
 
 
 

Another busy term ahead! 
Make sure you have Dojo on your phone and check our website too! 

S. Lee 


